
             

                     

Dear Parents, Students and Staff, 
 

As we dive into Week 7 of Term 3, I want to extend a heartfelt thank you to our wonderful school       
community.  Your ongoing commitment to high attendance and hard work in class is truly inspiring.  It’s 
clear that our students are dedicated to their learning, and their enthusiasm is evident every day.  Keep 
up the fantastic work! 
 

CPR Training and Health Talks 
 

This week, I am especially proud of our students in Years 3 to 6 who have completed their CPR training 
course.  Learning these essential life-saving skills is incredibly important, and it’s reassuring to know that 
our students are equipped to respond in emergency situations.  In addition, our K-6 students participated 
in a valuable health talk about burns.  This session provided important safety information and practical 
advice that will help keep our students safe at home and beyond. 
 

Bike Safety 
 

We recently had the privilege of hosting a past student, Eamon Martin, who is an accomplished mountain 
bike rider, and along with his dad, Pete, spent time with our students discussing bike safety.  This          
engaging session was an amazing  opportunity for our students to learn from experts about staying safe 
while riding their bikes.  A big thank you to Eamon and Pete for their time! 
 

Upcoming Yarning Circle Project 
 

Today and tomorrow, 2nd and 3rd of September, our Year 5 and 6 students will be working with the  
Warrumbungles Education Centre to complete the Yarning Circle project.  Students will need to bring in  a 
spare  change  of work  clothes for these days.  We look forward to seeing them complete the project and  
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School Buses 
A reminder to parents to 

contact Cobbs buses if your 
child/ren will not be       

travelling on the school bus 
for the SS Public Speaking 
Competition in Boggabri 

learn more about drought resistant flora and connecting to Country. 
 

Good Luck to Our Athletes! 
 

A huge shout-out and best wishes to our students who will be representing our school at the Area       

Athletics Carnival in Tamworth this Wednesday, 4th of September.  We know you’ll put in your best 

effort.  Good luck and have an amazing time! 
 

Footy Colours Day 
 

Let’s get ready for Footy Colours Day on Friday, the 6th of September! Students are invited to come to 

school dressed in their favourite team’s colours.  This is a fun way to show team spirit while supporting a 

great cause.  Please bring a gold coin donation to help support the Fight Cancer Foundation. 
 

Election Voting Site 
 

Please note that our school will be open as a voting site on Saturday, the 14th September. 
 

And Finally, congratulations to Jackson Giles who, along with his Gunnedah Bulldog teammates, took out 

the AFL U12’s Premiership for 2024.  Well done Jackson! 
 

Thank you all for your ongoing support and engagement.  Here’s to a wonderful week ahead! 
 

Warm regards, 
 

Madeleine Birkett 

Principal 

KIDS KITCHEN 
 

Prices: 

Weekly Special - $5.00   
Ice Creams - $1.50 
Ham & Cheese Toastie - $4.00 
Poppers - $1.50 
Zooper Doopers - .50c  
Morning tea - .50c/ea with max 
4 pieces/student 
Fruit is free 
 
Please note: all canteen      
orders must be  handed in on 
Monday morning in a  paper 
or plastic bag with your 

child’s order and    money 
with it. 
 
P&C Banking Details 
BSB No. 062-551 
Account No. 009 021 65 
 

Please use your name and state 
canteen as a reference for bank-
ing and receipting purposes. 
Thank you.     

     

Excursion Deposit 

Deposits for the upcoming 
School Excursion are now 

being taken and can be 
made by debit card via the 

Compass app.  Cash or 
cheques will also be          

accepted through the 
School’s office.  Deposits are 
due next Monday the 9th of 
September to secure a place 
for your child/ren. This is a 

non-refundable deposit. 

Elections  

Local Elections will be 
held on Saturday, 14th 
September.  Mullaley 
Public School will be 

open for polling on this 
day. 

Excursion Costs 

Total costs for the Coffs 
Coast Excursion will be    

released on Thursday, the 
19th September.  Parents 
will be able to start paying 
off their child/ren’s costs 

from this date and will need 
to be fully paid for by the 

25th November.  

A list of what to bring will 
be sent out closer to the 

time. 



BOOK FAIR 2024 

Tom, Jorge and Ben Disgust, Sadness, Joy and Anger.  AKA Miss 

Birkett, Mrs Lush, Mrs Bell & Miss Monaghan 

Jerry and Anna 

Harry, Hayley, Wyatt, Leo and Chace Katelyn, Ricky and Emily 

Alice, Haylee, Rosie, Mia, Emily and Ava Tyson, Tom, Toby, Hunter and Jackson 

Isla, Bea,  Liam, Benji, Sammy, Ollie, Charlee 

and Riley 



Mini Olympics and 

the Mullaley Gift 

Congratulations to our 

past students, Susie Bell 

and Archie Martin, for 

winning the Female and 

Male 100 metre        

Mullaley dash ! 


